
Rules Committee, 

The National Popular Vote is important to me because, as an Oregonian, I see it as the only 

way for my vote to have any meaning in future presidential elections. It is the only way to 

have politicians even care about how Oregon voters feel about the issues. 

Roger Bates  

roger-pol@rjbates.us  

16644 NW Paisley Dr.  

Beaverton, Oregon 97006 
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